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September, 2015

Dear Holland Brook School Families,

Summer is almost over and the 2015-2016 year begins on Tuesday, September 8th. The staff at Holland Brook School is
preparing for our new Bobcats and of course our returning fifth grade Bobcats. This school year promises to be an exciting
year filled with new experiences and great learning activities.

Please accept this letter as the first step in establishing a healthy and productive home-school relationship nurtured
through open communication and collaboration. The staff at Holland Brook School is committed to providing all of our
students with an excellent educational program. To accomplish this goal, parents, staff and students must work together
and remain focused on doing what is best to ensure each child’s academic development and emotional well-being. | know
we are going to have a great school year.

Please join me in welcoming our new staff members:

Kelly Neuberger — Grade 4 Teacher

Sherry Krial — Intervention Teacher
Elyssa Bowen — Music Teacher

Lori Dribbon & John Hylkema — Instrumental Music Teachers
Kelly Parks — Spanish Teacher
Donna DeGrau & Greg Gormly — Long Term Leave Replacements
Diana Cirianni — Special Education Aide

All parents and students are invited to attend our Open House on September 3rd between 2:30-3:30 p.m. Take a few
minutes to tour HBS and meet your child’s teachers for the upcoming school year.

To find out what classroom supplies are required, log onto the HBS website www.readington.k12.nj.us and click the
Supplies link.

You are required to complete the following student forms by logging onto the Genesis parent portal. Please complete by
September 9th.

e Health Insurance Coverage

e Photo Consent

e  Student Network/Internet Acceptable Use

Optional forms to be downloaded, completed and submitted to the Health Office include the following and can be found
under the Virtual Backpack/Forms section of the HBS website.

e  General Health Update

e Authorization for Administration of Medication in School

e  Permission for Over-the-Counter Medication Administration

| look forward to welcoming all of our Bobcats at our Open House on September 3rd. In the meantime, enjoy the
remaining days of your summer.

Sincerely,

Paul Nigro
Principal
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